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Your Ref:    
Our Ref:     
Date: 27th October 2021 
 

FAO A38 Derby Junctions Case Team 
 
 

Dear Sirs 
 

 
I write on behalf of Breadsall Parish Council in response to the latest round of 
consultation and the receipt of your email of the 23rd September. 
 
The Parish Council would comment as follows: - 
 
We still consider the choice of Preferred Route to be incorrect, being based on 
the flawed original 2003 consultation. 
  
In the meantime, we would refer you to the more specific comments made by the 
Breadsall A38 Action Group in their email of 3 October, which we would like 
addressed as part of your scheme development.  
 
We look forward to a continued dialogue and further meeting/s with yourselves 
as you develop your mitigation proposals. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Liz Holgate 
 
 
Miss E Holgate 
Clerk/RFO 
Breadsall Parish Council. 

 




